(>

%"'M NG "“'«p

Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education
Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

November 14, 2023

ADVISORY
TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 234, 5.2023
RE: DIVISION TRAINING WORKSHOP ON CRAFTING AN INNOVATIVE
AUDIO-VISUAL LEARNING MATERIALS

This Office announces postponement on the conduct of the Division
Training Workshop on Crafting an Innovative Audio-Visual Learning Materials
due to conflict of schedule. Said training is rescheduled on November 22,

2023 at the same venue.

For information, guidance and compliance of all concerned.




